
 
 
From:   
Sent: 08 January 2021 11:06 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: AGALA029 Netherbarns 

 
CAUTION: External Email  

 

I would like to be counted as one of the objectors of the above planning permission , it will 

destroy the view forever,  

, 

 

 

 

 

Tish Alderson 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


